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Statement on Governor’s Budget Address 
 

Madison – In anticipation of the governor’s budget address this evening, Representative Nancy VanderMeer (R-
Tomah) released the following statement: 
 
“I look forward to once again working with my colleagues in the Legislature and on the Joint Finance Committee 
to put together a responsible biennial budget for Wisconsinites and the 70th Assembly District as authorized by 
the Legislature’s sole appropriation power granted by the Wisconsin Constitution.”  
 

### 
The 70th Assembly District includes portions of Monroe, Jackson, Portage and Wood counties 


